Veterinary Council of Thailand 68/8 M.1 Bangpai, Muang, Nontaburi 11000, Thailand

Phone: +66 2017 0700-8 Fax: +66 2017 0709, Email: vetforeign@vetcouncil.or.th

Dr. Ronelo C Abila.

OIE Sub-Regional Representative, World Organization for Animal health, OIE Sub-Regional

Representation for South East Asia (OIE SRR-SEA), Bangkok, Thailand

August 10th, 2018

Dear Dr. Abila,

On behalf of the VCT Annual Conference Organizing Committee, we are pleased to invite you to the Veterinary

Council of Thailand Annual Conference 2018, VCT Conference 2018, held during 3rd- 5th September 2018, at the

Veterinary Council of Thailand Office, Nakorn-In Rd., Bangpai, Nontaburi. This conference will be organized

by the Veterinary Council of Thailand. For this year, the conference deliberations will focus on the update of the

Global stream. Your expertise and knowledges in this particular area would be added a great value to encourage

interdisciplinary cooperation among veterinarians to apply technologies and innovations on veterinary medicine.

With your vast and in-depth knowledge in the area, we would like to invite you as a panelist and lecture on the

topic of "The public- private partnerships on strengthening the veterinary service " in the seminar on "The

great opportunity for Thai veterinarians, be in part of public-private partnerships". The seminar will be

scheduled on Tuesday 4th September, 2018, at 1.00-4.00 p.m. at Veterinary Council of Thailand Office, Nakorn-In

Rd., Bangpai, Nontaburi. We look forward to your presence and guidance. Your assistance in this regard is highly

appreciated.

Sincerely yours,

(Prof. Dr. Achariya Sailasuta)

Chair of the Foreign Affair Committee, Veterinary Council of Thailand.

Email: achariya.sa@chula.ac.th